
Skittles 

The B team has 6 players and the A team has 3 players most of the season. By borrowing B 

team players and calling on family they got through the season. 

The A team finished fourth in the league and the B team finished sixteenth and overall is 

gave a sixth-place finish on aggregate. 

If we can retain the players we will go on next season and hopefully will see new players. 

Anyone is welcome, male or female to join the team. The season will start the end of 

September or the beginning of October. 

The highest score and individual score in the league have been scored on our skittle alley. 

The ladies represented Holsworthy in the Devon Cup. 

 


